

South Carolina Law Enforcement Division

P.O. Box 21398 Columbia, South Carolina 29221-1398

Tel: (803) 737-9000

Henry D. McMaster, Governor Mark A. Keel, Chief

MEMORANDUM

TO: All Private Security Company Licensees, Security Training Officers, Technical College Administration, and Technical College Instructors

FROM: MAJOR CLIFF E. WEIR

TERM: 1/1/2021 - 12/31/2021

RE: SC SECURITY OFFICER FIREARMS ANNUAL SAFEGUARD SC REQUALIFICATION

STANDARD UPDATE

Due to the current COVID pandemic and the current firearm ammunition shortage the South Carolina State Law Enforcement Division (SLED) will allow those security officers looking to complete their annual SafeGuard SC firearm(s) requalification the opportunity to complete a (25) round course, instead, of the current established (50) round course. Company Licensees, Security Training Officers, Technical College administrators and Instructors wishing to choose the (25) round qualification option will need to request permission to do so by writing to SLED Regulatory leadership (choosing the electronic method of correspondence is okay just email request to sgermann@sled.sc.gov). Please be certain to include appropriate contact information and SLED Regulatory leadership will follow up with you on our decision as quickly as possible.



